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Beached bird surveys, June - August 1992

Information from: NZG/NSO database, C.J. Camphuysen, M.F. Leopold,

J.N. Unsen. CJC

Few surveys were conducted, as usual during summer. The only information

received came from Texel and Ameland, where a mixture of species was

found, including Cormorants, Eider, Shelduck and the commoner species of

gulls. Very few birds were oiled and one Herring Gull was found entangled

in nylon thread.


